
 

PETITION - PROPOSED REMOVAL OF THE EDINBURGH ROAD AND THE POSTERN 
CARPARK IN CASTLECRAG 
 
RESPONSIBLE OFFICER: LAURA KENDALL –  CUSTOMER & CORPORATE 

DIRECTOR 
 
AUTHOR: SHERRYN WILLIAMS – GOVERNANCE TEAM 

LEADER 
 
CITY STRATEGY OUTCOME: 5.1 – BE HONEST, TRANSPARENT AND 

ACCOUNTABLE IN ALL THAT WE DO 
 
MEETING DATE: 12 JULY 2021 
 

1.  PURPOSE OF REPORT 

To table a petition received regarding the Edinburgh Road and The Postern carpark in 
Castlecrag.  
 

2.  OFFICER'S RECOMMENDATION 

That Council receive and note the petition on the proposal to turn the parking area into 
a park on the corner of Edinburgh Road and The Postern in Castlecrag, and refer the 
matter to the Community, Culture and Leisure Director. 
  
 

3.  BACKGROUND 

The Petitions Policy requires petitions received to be presented to the next available Council 
meeting.  
 

4.  DISCUSSION 

The petition of 62 signatories has been submitted by Jeremy Lynch, who is petitioning 
against the proposed plan to turn carpark in front of the Griffin Centre on the corner of 
Edinburgh Road and The Postern in Castlecrag into a park. 
 
A copy of the petition has been distributed to Councillors.  
 
Members of the public may inspect a copy of the petition at Council offices. 
 

5.  CONCLUSION 

The petition is presented for noting by Council. 
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